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Strengthening monitoring and evaluation for adaptation planning in the agriculture sectors Jan 25 2022
The importance of monitoring and evaluation (M&E) of climate change adaptation has been highlighted at
global level, including under the Paris Agreement. Simultaneously, adaptation M&E systems are beginning
to emerge at the national level in the context of national planning and budgeting processes. This
technical guidance note details how to develop M&E systems for adaptation planning in agriculture
sectors.
Health and Social Sectors with an Gg#egg%: A Study of the Nordic Countries Apr 27 2022 The Nordic
countries have reached a stage where the national level of development in the use of IT applications has
extended to a Nordic level. This is partly a result of the Collaborative Net-work of Nordic eHealth
Competence Centres, a voluntary group for experience exchange and common activities regarding ICT in
healthcare. However, this Nordic co-operation needs to be strengthened and more structured, with the
appropriate re-sources, legal foundation, skills and capacity, to further develop and exploit common
solutions. This report is the result of a study carried out on request of the Nordic Council of
Ministers, by Ministers for Social Affairs and Health. It has been carried out by the partners of the
Collabora-tive Network of Nordic eHealth Competence Centres (Med-Com/Denmark, KITH/Norway,
STAKES/Finland, Ministry of Health/Iceland, and Carelink/Sweden). The report describes the use of IT in
health care and social services in the Nordic coun-tries. The purpose of the study is to enhance the
opportunity for the Nordic countries to learn from each other and to co-operate in a larger extent.
The Impact of Globalization on the Agricultural Sectors of East and Central African Countries Aug 27
2019
Encouraging capital formation in key sectors of the economy Apr 03 2020
Benchmarking in the Public and Nonprofit Sectors Feb 23 2022 The first edition of Benchmarking in the
Public and Nonprofit Sectors offered public officials and administrators at all levels of government a
unique and practical guide to identifying best practices and implementing them in their organizations.
Based on the most current research, this new edition of the best-selling guide provides an updated,

solution-driven methodology for benchmarking in both the public and nonprofit sectors. Unique in its
focus solely on benchmarking, the authors take a step-by-step approach to two benchmarking techniques,
differentiating between the two and then providing a new approach to solution-driven benchmarking that
requires less time and fewer resources. Benchmarking in the Public and Nonprofit Sectors provides new
tools, many updated case studies, and additional examples not only from government and nonprofit
agencies, but also from the international community. This important resource will help practitioners
implement a quick, proven method as they search for solutions to their most pressing problems. Praise
for Benchmarking in the Public and Nonprofit Sectors "This is an important management tool for
government and nonprofit managers to make their agencies more effective, efficient, and responsive to
their constituencies." -W. David Patton, director, Center for Public Policy and Administration,
University of Utah
Assessment of initiatives to prevent waste from building and construction sectors Mar 15 2021
Managing the Public Sector Sep 01 2022 This book provides a comparative analysis of public sector
management and deals with recent developments, procides a critical commentary, and places them in both
an historical and Anglo-American context. To these novel features are added two vital and often
overlooked considerations: first that there is a limit to the transferability of private sector
techniques into public sector management; and secondly that the administration of public policy cannot
be viewed in isolation from the political milieu in which it operates.
Super Sectors Oct 02 2022 Smart financial strategies that can secure your financial future There are
more than 600 exchange traded funds on the market today, and new ones are opening every day. Total
worldwide invested assets in ETFs now tops $500 billion. Written in a straightforward and accessible
style, Super Sectors outlines a specialized trading system that utilizes standard and leveraged exchange
traded funds in an easy-to-follow plan, so that you can identify and invest in the hottest sectors in
the world. In this book, author John Nyaradi skillfully shows you how to use ETFs to take advantage of
businesses and sectors that are profiting, while also minimizing risk by getting out of the same areas
before they start to decline. Along the way, Nyaradi reveals how to best analyze different sectors, such
as technology, utilities, industrial, energy, services, and finance, and then discusses which ETFs can
help you profit from the opportunities these sectors present. The book: • Outlines an active investment
management strategy that will allow you to generate steady success in any market • Details how different
types of businesses profit and suffer during different business cycles • Explores how sectors rotation
strategies and exchange traded funds can put you in a better position to excel financially • Includes
interviews with key experts The “buy-and-hold” strategy of yesterday won’t work in today’s investment
environment. Nyaradi identifies the strongest potential sectors in the future. Find out what will work
with Super Sectors as your guide.
Organization and Performance of Cotton Sectors in Africa Aug 20 2021 This book provides an empirically
based, analytical assessment of the experience of reform in nine countries across Sub Saharan Africa
representing a range of cotton sector structures, a must-read for all persons with a serious interest in
an empirical evaluation of the performance of cotton industry structures in Africa.
Gender in adaptation planning for the agriculture sectors Jan 13 2021 This Guide for Trainers, based on
workshops in nine countries, provides a complete set of materials for use in training sessions on
mainstreaming gender in adaptation planning in the agriculture sectors. It is designed for a trainer or
team responsible for delivering a training workshop for stakeholders who are involved in adaptation
planning and related budgeting processes in agriculture. The guide presents a mix of interactive
activities and presentations, to be used in whole or in part, to improve the individual-level skills and
behaviours needed to foster gender-responsive agriculture adaptation plans within a broader capacity
development process. The emphasis is on adaptation in agriculture, however the materials can be applied
to planning for climate change adaptation in other sectors. In addition to this Guide for trainers,
there are companion PowerPoint templates that workshop organizers can tailor to their specific context.
Trade and Investment Patterns in the Crude Petroleum and Natural Gas Sectors of the Energy-producing
States of the Former Soviet Union Jan 31 2020
Greening the Financial Sector Jul 27 2019 Environmental finance, particularly energy efficiency and
renewable energy (EERE) finance, can and should serve as an interface to other sub-sectors of financial
sector promotion such as microfinance, housing finance or agricultural finance. For example, existing
clients of financial institutions include small and medium-sized enterprises and households, and these
are often suffering from high energy prices or have no access to sustainable energy supply. At the same
time, these clients are vulnerable to extreme weather events, and often hit hardest by the impact of
climate change. There are many other examples which show that the financial sector has an enormous
potential to support “green” investments. In order to tap this potential on a sustainable basis, it is
important to have a sound understanding which role financial institutions can and should play. This book
provides a blend of well-founded professional and scientific perspectives on the potential of
Environmental finance in developing and transition countries.
Management Theories in the Private and Public Sectors Jul 07 2020
Super Sectors Nov 03 2022 Smart financial strategies that can secure your financial future There are
more than 600 exchange traded funds on the market today, and new ones are opening every day. Total
worldwide invested assets in ETFs now tops $500 billion. Written in a straightforward and accessible
style, Super Sectors outlines a specialized trading system that utilizes standard and leveraged exchange
traded funds in an easy-to-follow plan, so that you can identify and invest in the hottest sectors in
the world. In this book, author John Nyaradi skillfully shows you how to use ETFs to take advantage of
businesses and sectors that are profiting, while also minimizing risk by getting out of the same areas

before they start to decline. Along the way, Nyaradi reveals how to best analyze different sectors, such
as technology, utilities, industrial, energy, services, and finance, and then discusses which ETFs can
help you profit from the opportunities these sectors present. The book: • Outlines an active investment
management strategy that will allow you to generate steady success in any market • Details how different
types of businesses profit and suffer during different business cycles • Explores how sectors rotation
strategies and exchange traded funds can put you in a better position to excel financially • Includes
interviews with key experts The “buy-and-hold” strategy of yesterday won’t work in today’s investment
environment. Nyaradi identifies the strongest potential sectors in the future. Find out what will work
with Super Sectors as your guide.
Allocation of Harvest Opportunity Between Sectors of the Pacific Coast Groundfish Fishery Mar 27 2022
Environmental Management in Practice: Compartments, stressors and sectors May 05 2020 Volume 2:
Compartments, Stressors and Sectors, deals with the problems that occur in the three 'compartments' of
the environment, namely air, water and soil. The contributors also address the socio-economic sectors of
industry, traffic, energy, agriculture and tourism.
Livestock Sectors in the Economies of Eastern Europe and the Former Soviet Union Mar 03 2020
Thinking Beyond Sectors for Sustainable Development Sep 08 2020 This book brings together a series of
working papers, produced by interdisciplinary groups of academics within the project, on progress made
under the Millennium Development Goals and introduces current debates surrounding the Sustainable
Development Goals and the post-2015 agenda. Originating from an interdisciplinary, multi-institution
research collaboration, Thinking Beyond Sectors for Sustainable Development, funded by UCL Grand
Challenges. The project brought together over thirty academics from UCL, SOAS, London School of Hygiene
and Tropical Medicine, Birkbeck, Institute of Education, and the Royal Veterinary College, and was
coordinated by the London International Development Centre (LIDC). The book explores potential
interactions between sustainable development goals in the post-2015 development agenda.
The Ecosystem Economy Jul 31 2022 Gear up and equip your organization for an entirely new competitive
landscape In The Ecosystem Economy: How to Lead in the New Age of Sectors Without Borders, two McKinsey
& Company senior partners offer an incisive and eye-opening look at the emerging ecosystem economy and
what it means for companies used to familiar sector siloes. In the book, you’ll explore how the most
successful companies in the new economy aren’t the ones that have applied old-school best practices but,
instead, have adopted entirely new mindsets and approaches for a fundamentally transforming market.
You’ll also find: Explanations of why it’s so important for companies to adopt a new approach in the
face of a foundationally changing economy (and what they stand to gain) How the new ecosystem economy
will continue to evolve and change, dissolving the borders between the traditional sectors of the
economy A comprehensive ecosystem playbook that can be applied to firms of any size and in any sector As
the barriers between sectors and disciplines come down, organizations everywhere will need to reshape
their thinking about value propositions, competition, partnership, organizational and operating models,
and performance management. The Ecosystem Economy is your personal roadmap to navigating that new world.
It’s ideal for managers, executives, and other business leaders seeking fresh new strategies and
practical approaches for markets that bear little resemblance to the ones that came before.
Regional Dialogue on Biodiversity Mainstreaming across Agricultural Sectors in the African Region Apr
15 2021 This report introduces FAO’s work on biodiversity mainstreaming, including the regional
consultation process that took place in 2018 and 2019. It particularly focuses on presenting the
outcomes of the Regional Multi-Stakeholder Dialogue on Biodiversity Mainstreaming across Agricultural
Sectors in the African Region, held in Kigali, Rwanda, in November 2019. This report presents the main
topics addressed in its opening, plenary, and closing sessions; and highlights the most relevant
regional needs, priorities, and recommendations identified by the meeting participants.
A study of Tunisia’s leather and date sectors Jul 19 2021 Based on field visits, structured interviews,
and reviews of the literature and secondary data, we examine major challenges facing the leather and
date clusters in Tunisia. The challenges vary greatly between the clusters. The leather and footwear
industry faces a decline in external demand. After the global economic crisis in the late 2000s and the
Arab Spring in the early 2010s, the sector lost international competitiveness. To revitalize the sector,
policies should be designed to expand markets for leather and footwear. Exploring trade agreement with
the US, leveling the tariff rate for intermediate goods and shoes, attracting foreign direct investment,
and improving leather quality are among potential policy options. Implementing these policies will
require coordination among different government agencies and private sector stakeholders. Besides demand
challenges, lack of water treatment also is a major challenge facing tanneries across Tunisia. The
international demand for Tunisian dates has been very strong. Most of the major challenges are on the
supply side, such as value chain coordination, inadequate water supply, labor shortages, diseases, lack
of new varieties, and limited value addition. The supply-side policy options include diversifying
varieties and expanding into date derivative and palm waste products, promoting labor-saving
mechanization and water-saving irrigation technologies, and improving coordination along the value
chain.
Good to Great and the Social Sectors Jun 05 2020 Rejecting the belief, common among politicians, that
all would be well in society if only the public sector operated more like the private sector, author Jim
Collins sets out a radically new approach to creating successful hospitals, police forces, universities,
charities, and other non-profit-making organisations. In the process he rejects many deep-rooted
assumptions: that somehow it's possible to measure social bodies in purely financial terms; that they
can be managed like traditional businesses; that they can be transformed simply by throwing money at
them. Instead he argues for radical new attitudes and strategies, using the analytical approach and

clear thinking that lie at the heart of Good to Great.
Innovation in the Public and Nonprofit Sectors Jun 29 2022 In the organizational context, the word
"innovation" is often associated with private sector organizations, which are often perceived as more
agile, adaptable, and able to withstand change than government agencies and nonprofit organizations. But
the reality is that, while they may struggle, public and nonprofit organizations do innovate. These
organizations must find ways to use shrinking resources effectively, improve their performance, and
achieve desirable societal outcomes. Innovation in the Public Sector provides alternative frameworks for
defining, categorizing, and studying innovation in government and in the nonprofit sector. Through a
diverse collection of international case studies, this book broadens the discussion of innovation in
public and nonprofit organizations, demonstrating the hurdles organizations face and examining the
technological advances and managerial ingenuity innovators use to achieve their goals, both within and
beyond the boundaries of the innovating organization. The chapters shed light on key issues including:
how to conceptualize innovation; how organizations decide between competing good ideas; how to implement
innovation; how to contend with challenges to innovation; how to judge success in innovation This book
provides current and future public managers with the understanding and skills required to manage change
and innovation, and is essential reading for all those studying public management, public
administration, and public policy.
Forecasting and Managing Risk in the Health and Safety Sectors Oct 22 2021 Forecasting new and emerging
risks associated with new technologies is a hard and provocative challenge. A wide range of new and
modified materials are being made available, and many of these have unknown consequences including
nanomaterials, composites, biomaterials, and biocybernetics. Additionally, the greater complexity of manmachine processes and interfaces, the introduction of collaborative robots, and the excessive dependence
on computers, as in the case of unmanned vehicles in transportation, could trigger new risks.
Forecasting and Managing Risk in the Health and Safety Sectors is an essential reference source that
combines theoretical underpinnings with practical relevance in order to introduce training activities to
manage uncertainty and risks consequent to emerging technologies. Featuring research on topics such as
energy policy, green management, and intelligence cycle, this book is ideally designed for government
officials, managers, policymakers, researchers, lecturers, advanced students, and professionals.
Food Security and Intellectual Property - How the Private and the Public Sectors Use IP to Enhance
Agricultural Productivity Sep 20 2021 A series of public events is planned with a view to demonstrate IP
driven success stories of agricultural development with a particular focus on food security. A
coordinated action is intended with selected partners from the plant related innovation industry, the
public agricultural research sector, farmers associations of selected developing countries, relevant
intergovernmental (FAO, UPOV), non governmental organizations and potential donors. A first Seminar was
held on June 14, 2011, at the WIPO Headquarters in Geneva.
Assessment of Carbon Footprint in Different Industrial Sectors, Volume 1 Aug 08 2020 Carbon footprint
is one of the important environmental impacts, which has received greater attention from the public,
government and media. It is one of the important topics of even any government’s agenda as well and
every nation is trying its best to reduce its carbon footprint to the maximum possible extent. Every
company would like to reduce the carbon footprint of its products and consumers are looking for the
products which emit lower carbon emissions in their entire life cycle. Assessment of Carbon footprint
for different products, processes and services and also carbon labelling of products have become
familiar topics in the recent past in various industrial sectors. Every industry has its unique
assessment and modelling techniques, allocation procedures, mitigation methods and labelling strategies
for its carbon emissions. With this background, this book has been framed with dedicated chapters on
carbon footprint assessment on various industrial sectors. In each chapter, details pertaining to the
assessment methodologies of carbon footprint followed in a particular industry, challenges in
calculating the carbon footprint, case studies of various products in that particular industry,
mitigation measures to be followed to trim down the carbon footprint, recommendations for further
research are discussed in detail. This first volume includes the carbon footprint assessment methodology
of agricultural sector, telecommunication sector, food sector, ceramic industry, packaging industry,
building and construction sector and solid waste sector.
Technological Innovation in Legacy Sectors May 17 2021 Resistance by vested interests to disruptive
technological innovation limits growth, sustainability and the creation of quality jobs in more than two
thirds of the US economy. This book uses a new, unifying conceptual framework to identify the shared
features underlying structural obstacles to innovation in major legacy sectors: energy, air and auto
transport, the electric grid, construction, health care delivery and higher education.
Bundling 2.0 - Bundling Within and Across Sectors Jun 25 2019 Traditional bundling is a nice start for
companies seeking to drive acquisition, generate cross-sales, and increase product & service uptake /
upsell, but it’s only a start – bundling within and across sectors is the wave of the future.
Policy Reform and Adjustment in the Agricultural Sectors of Developed Countries Sep 28 2019 This book
explores the policy implications of growing pressures for economic adjustment in the agricultural
sectors of developed countries. The primary focus is on Europe and North America, but adjustment
policies in other developed countries are discussed. Some chapters are based on an international
workshop at Imperial College, London in October 2003 and an international symposium in Philadelphia in
the spring of 2004.
Building Resilient Banking Sectors in the Caucasus and Central Asia Nov 10 2020 External shocks since
2014—lower oil prices and slower growth in key trading partners—have put financial sectors, mainly
banks, in the eight Caucasus and Central Asia (CCA) countries under increased stress. Even before the

shocks, CCA banking sectors were not at full strength. Asset quality was generally weak, due in part to
shortcomings in regulation, supervision, and governance. The economies were highly dollarized. Business
practices were affected by lack of competition and, in most countries, connected lending, which
undermined banking sector health. Shortcomings in financial regulation and supervision allowed the
unsound banking practices to remain unaddressed. The external shocks exacerbated in these underlying
vulnerabilities. Strains in CCA banking sectors intensified as liquidity tightened, asset quality
deteriorated, and banks became undercapitalized. These challenges have required public intervention in
some cases.
Information Communication Technology Standardization for E-Business Sectors: Integrating Supply and
Demand Factors Nov 30 2019 "This book studies the nature, relevance, and quality of standards with ICTs
and the impact they have on businesses"--Provided by publisher.
Sustainable Development Goal Nine and African Development Dec 24 2021 This issue of the African
Development Perspectives Yearbook focusses on the relevance of Sustainable Development Goal (SDG) 9
("Build resilient infrastructure, promote inclusive and sustainable industrialization, and foster
innovation") for Africa's development. Issues are analysed at the continental level and in country case
studies. Unit 1 presents in four essays the African continental perspectives and achievements. Unit 2
presents six essays, which are focussing on aspects of the eight targets of SDG 9 in country cases. Unit
3 presents book reviews and book notes in the context of SDG 9.
Cotton-Textile-Apparel Sectors of Pakistan: Situations and Challenges Faced May 29 2022
Forging Links Jan 01 2020
The Palgrave Handbook of Africa's Economic Sectors Feb 11 2021 Wamboye and Fayissa provide a timely and
comprehensive treatise on the sectors that shape economic growth and development of African countries.
This handbook is a valuable addition to the literature, and a good read for academicians and
policymakers. ℗Ư℗Ư-Roger White, Whittier College, USA In this timely handbook, Wamboye and Fayissa
present a thorough sectoral analysis for Africa countries and implications for the Continental Free
Trade Area. It should be a must read for policymakers and academicians.-Adugna Lemi, University of
Massachusetts, USA This handbook provides a useful overview, with fresh new insights of the
problems/prospects for sustainable economic development in Africa. It is a welcome addition to what we
know about the relative importance of economic sectors in Africa's growth prospects.-Gregory N. Price,
University of New Orleans, USA This handbook offers evidence-based, holistic analyses of the past and
current state of Africa's economic sectors, with policy recommendations for enhancing future economic
growth and sustainable development. It explores the potential benefits that these sectors could harness
from the Continental Free Trade Area (CFTA) agreement. It is an interesting read for graduate students,
policymakers, and practitioners Evelyn F. Wamboye is Associate Professor of Economics at the
Pennsylvania State University DuBois, USA, and a non-resident Visiting Fellow at the Center for Global
Development, Washington, DC, USA. She is the President of the AFEA, co-editor of GTD, and Editor-inChief of JAD. Her research is in international economics and international development. She has
published numerous articles in refereed journals, a number of book chapters, and three books. Wamboye
holds a Ph. D. in Economics from the University of Wisconsin - Milwaukee, USA. Bichaka Fayissa is
Professor of Economics at Middle Tennessee State University. He holds a Ph. D. in Economics from the
University of Tennessee, Knoxville. His research focuses on the economic growth and development policies
of African countries related to remittances, tourism, aid-for-trade, and international trade. Fayissa's
publications have appeared in World Development, Journal of Development Studies, Applied Economics,
Journal of International Development, The World Economy, and Tourism Economics.
Bow-Tie Industrial Risk Management Across Sectors Oct 29 2019 BOW-TIE INDUSTRIAL RISK MANAGEMENT ACROSS
SECTORS Explore an approachable but rigorous treatment of systematic barrier-based approaches to risk
management and failure analysis In Bow-Tie Industrial Risk Management Across Sectors: A Barrier-Based
Approach, accomplished researcher and author Luca Fiorentini delivers a practical guide to risk
management tools, with a particular emphasis on a systematic barrier-based approach called “bow-tie.”
The book includes discussions of two barrier-based methods, Bow-Tie and Layers of Protection Analysis
(LOPA), for risk assessment, and one barrier-based method for incident analysis, Barrier Failure
Analysis (BFA). The author also describes a traditional method–Root Cause Analysis–and three
quantitative methods–FMEA/FMECA, Fault Tree (FTA), and Event Tree (ETA) with a discussion about their
link with barriers. Written from the ground up to be in full compliance with recent ISO 31000 standards
on enterprise risk management, and containing several case studies and examples from a variety of
industries, Bow-Tie Industrial Risk Management Across Sectors also contains discussions of international
standards dealing with common risks faced by organizations, including occupational health and safety,
industrial safety, functional safety, environmental, quality, business continuity, asset integrity, and
information security. Readers will also benefit from the inclusion of: A thorough introduction to the
Bow-Tie method, including its practical application in risk management workflow from ISO 31000, the
history of Bow-Tie, related methods, and the application of Bow-Tie in qualitative and quantitative ways
An exploration of Barrier Failure Analysis, including events, timelines, barriers, causation paths, and
multi-level causes A practical discussion of how to build a Barrier Failure Analysis, including fact
finding, event chaining, identifying barriers, assessing barrier states, causation analysis, and
recommendations A concise treatment of Bow-Tie construction workflow, including a step-by-step guide
Perfect for engineers and other professionals working in risk management, Bow-Tie Industrial Risk
Management Across Sectors: A Barrier-Based Approach will also earn a place in the libraries of advanced
undergraduate and graduate students studying risk management and seeking a one-stop reference on the
“bow-tie” approach and barrier-based methods.

Framing Innovation in Public Service Sectors Oct 10 2020 Innovation is seen as an interactive process
that involves many actors within and across organizational boundaries. In public sector services,
innovation is a frequent, often holistic, and multi-layered process that involves many actors and many
services at the same time. However, most of the existing literature on innovation in public sector
services is based on the economics of innovation, which is heavily influenced by investigations of the
private sector. Innovation in the Public Sector develops a more context-sensitive and rich approach in
order to explore the different logics of innovation that prevail here. Rather than presenting a general
theory of innovation, the book specifies how innovation and value creation are interconnected with
social and institutional elements. Analytical constructs, including dynamic capability, absorptive
capacity, and practice-based approaches, are reviewed and anchored in the organizational context of
public sector services. Such a perspective on innovation can help us develop new understandings of the
process and history of innovation, contributing to processual organizational analysis in a broader
sense, and further developing present theories of organizational change.
Exploring the Global Competitiveness of Agri-Food Sectors and Serbia's Dominant Presence: Emerging
Research and Opportunities Dec 12 2020 The agricultural and food sectors have developed into a prominent
industry, impacting economic markets on an international scale. In certain regions, there is a
significant potential for creating increased competitive advantage in these business areas. Exploring
the Global Competitiveness of Agri-Food Sectors and Serbia's Dominant Presence: Emerging Research and
Opportunities includes academic coverage and perspectives on enhancing the competitiveness of the
Serbian food industry in the global marketplace. Highlighting pertinent topics such as exports,
international trade, and manufacturing considerations, this book is an ideal resource for academics,
researchers, graduate students, and professionals actively involved in the agri-food industry.
Output Measurement in the Service Sectors Nov 22 2021 Is the fall in overall productivity growth in the
United States and other developed countries related to the rising share of the service sectors in the
economy? Since services represent well over half of the U.S. gross national product, it is also
important to ask whether these sectors have had a slow rate of growth, as this would act as a major drag
on the productivity growth of the overall economy and on its competitive performance. In this timely
volume, leading experts from government and academia argue that faulty statistics have prevented a clear
understanding of these issues.
Disaster Management and Private Sectors Jun 17 2021 This book draws upon case studies and practices of
different types of DRR involvement by the private sector from all over the world. The book comprises two
parts, Part I: Overview and Regional Cases; and Part II: Country Cases. The regional cases include those
from Africa, Asia, Europe, and Central America, and the country cases include ones from India, Japan,
the United States, Vietnam, Thailand, Bangladesh, Malaysia, and Nepal. DRR at the international level is
discussed from the perspective of the United Nations International Strategy for Disaster Reduction
(UNISDR). The perspective of the Asia–Pacific Economic Cooperation (APEC) is presented in the discussion
of DRR at the societal level. The private sector is becoming more active in disaster management and
plays an important role in distributing relief items and sending search and rescue teams in the response
phase. However, once the response stage is over, private sector involvement tends to fade. While a
number of disaster risk reduction (DRR) initiatives by the private sector are documented, they remain
limited. The private sector can contribute enormously to DRR by developing business continuity plans,
innovating technology for early warning systems, and providing and sharing technical knowledge, skills,
and resources in the field of disaster preparedness. To strengthen DRR capacity, it is crucial to
involve the private sector as major actors in DRR. The primary target groups for this book are students
and researchers in the fields of disaster management and DRR studies. Another target group comprises
practitioners and policy makers, who will be able to apply the collective knowledge from this work to
policy and decision making. The book provides an overview of the current research trends and furnishes
basic knowledge on this important topic.
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